Welcome the dry

Suzie Simmons, Public Relations Officer, Law Society Northern Territory

s the dry season finally kicks Ain, there are a couple of regular diary dates for you to pencil in August. that will take full advantage of our

Annual Golf Day

glorious dry season weather.

Northern Territory Association and the Law Society of the Northern Territory present the 2nd Annual Ian Morris Memorial Golf Day on Friday, 13 August 2010.

Renamed last year in honour of the late, great Morrie, who took great delight in organising this event in the past, the competition is open to lawyers, members of other professions and any friend of Morrie's who would like to participate.

Further details to follow but meanwhile you have time to get a team together in readiness for a relaxed and good-humoured afternoon at the RAAF Darwin Golf Club.

The roving drinks cart will again be making the rounds all afternoon for gold coin donations, and the barbeque will be fired up in time for the presentations.

A donation will once again be made from profits to Morrie's favourite charity, Variety NT.

Annual Dinner

Following a fabulous evening on the lawns at the Cornucopia Museum Cafe last year, it has been unanimously decided to make a return visit on Saturday 21

We will be honouring the career of the Hon Chief Justice Brian Martin on what will be the first day of his well-earned retirement.

Do join us for a superb evening of convivial company, elegant music and delicious epicurean delights under the stars.

Website Login Security!

Members are reminded to protect their LSNT website login details from misuse by third parties. The Society is aware that a number of practitioners have supplied their login details to their staff. Members should be aware that future enhancements to the Members Only section of the website may include confidential information that they may not wish their staff to have access to.

Letters to the Editor

We welcome letters to the editor of no more than 500 words.

We reserve the right to edit letters and to republish then in their original or edited form on the internet or in other media.

Letters to the editor should be sent to Editor of Balance. Suzie Simmons, Mail: GPO Box 2388, Darwin, NT 0801, Email:



publicrelationa@lawsocnt.asn.au, Fax: 08 8941 1623.

Qantas Club Membership

Don't forget to take advantage of our corporate scheme and enjoy the discounted Qantas Club membership rates. Details of how to access these discounted rates are contained in the Member's Only section of the LSNT website.

Upcoming CPD's

29 July 2010

"Security for Cost Applications" Presenter: Tass Liveris

Friday 13 August 2010

"Introduction to the Structure and constitutional foundations of mineral royalties in Australia" Presenter: Matthew Storey

26 August 2010

"Criminal Property Forfeiture Act - Tackling the Mammoth" Presenters: Alistair Wyvill SC and Simon Lee

30 September 2010

"Assessment of Damages -Non-Personal Injury"

Presenter:- Duncan McConnel

28 October 2010

"The 33rd of Maruary Calculation of time in Civil **Proceedings** and Limitation Periods"

Presenter - Nikolai Christrup. •